
 

International non-profit organisation registered in Italy on 28
th

 July 2008 

Ufficio Entrate di Roma 5, numero 17597, serie 1T 

D:\SERVICE-ICAR\Animal Identification\Templates\Conformance approval transceiver synchronising.doc 

INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE FOR ANIMAL RECORDING 

(ICAR) 

COMITÉ INTERNATIONAL POUR LE 

CONTRÔLE  DES PERFORMANCES EN 

ÉLEVAGE 

 

INTERNATIONALES KOMITEE FÜR 

LEISTUNGSPRÜFUNGEN IN DER 

TIERPRODUKTION 

Seat: 

Via Savoia 78, sc.A, int. 3 

I-00198 Rome, Italy 

Tel. +39-0685237231 / 0685237237 

Fax : +39-0623315553 

Email : elena@icar.org  

www.icar.org  

C.F. 97237980582 

 Coppernic 

185 Av. Archimède 

F-13857 Aix-en-Provence 

France 

 

 

Rome, 21/07/2014 

 

Approval conformance test of transceiver C-One Agrident 

 

According to your request of 26
th
 June 2014 a conformance test was performed for the RFID-transceiver 

C-One Agrident delivered by your company. Conditions for the test procedure are laid down in ISO 24631-2 

“Radiofrequency identification of animals – part 2: Evaluation of conformance of RFID transceivers with 

ISO 11784 and ISO 11785”. The test was performed at Innovative Modern Agriculture – (IMA) 

Wageningen B.V., The Netherlands, which is an ICAR approved test centre. 

 

The intention of the test was to verify the compliance of the transceiver tested with the operating 

characteristics given in ISO 11784 and ISO 11785. The result is as follows: 

 

The transceiver tested is operating in conformance with requirements as laid down in paragraph 7 of ISO 

24631-2 and is fulfilling the operating characteristics of ISO 11784 and ISO 11785. 

 

This statement is only valid for the stand alone use of the transceiver, with the correct software 

configuration installed and the correct setting of the reader parameters. 

 

With this letter ICAR certifies the successful participation of the C-One Agrident to the test procedure and 

grants the approval reference number “2014003”. 

 

Please note that the use of this certificate is committed to the “Conditions for the right to use an ICAR 

approval for ISO-Transceivers” as laid down in the Annex B of ISO 24631-2. If there are any further 

questions, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Elena Couto 

ICAR Secretariat 
Cc: Members of the ICAR Sub-Committee on Animal Identification 

 Secretariat ISO/TC23/SC19/WG3, Mr. Pieter Hogewerf, Innovative Modern Agriculture, 
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